
 
From: JERRY CUTTLER [mailto:jerrycuttler@rogers.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2012 12:51 PM 
To: Consultation 
Cc: Jerry Cuttler 
Subject: J.M. Cuttler comments RD-337 version 2, Design of New Nuclear Power Plants 

To:   Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
  
Thanks for your July 26, 2012 invitation to comment on draft regulatory document RD-
337 version 2. 
  
I reviewed this draft document and found it to be a significant improvement, in 
general, over the previous version that was published in 2008.  However, there are 
sentences that require further improvement, which I have identified. 
  
My comments are marked by hand on the attached pages, which I extracted from the full 
document.  I have no comments on the other pages in this document. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Jerry Cuttler, DSc, PEng 
  
Cuttler & Associates Inc. 
1781 Medallion Court 
Mississauga, L5J 2L6 
Telephone: 416 837 8865 
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http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/pdfs/Comments_Draft_RD_GD/20121030-feedback-comments-cuttler-assoc-scan.pdf

